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Stephen Woolley
' a o ra stephen.woolley@poriruacity.govt.nz

21 August 2020

Andrew Price
Via email: fyi-request-13387-482424ca@requests.fyi.org.nz

Dear Andrew

Extension of timeframe in order to respond to your request for official information for internal
documents relating to the Wage Subsidy application

| refer to your request for official information in relation to internal documents relating to Council’s Wage
Subsidy application.

We are processing your request under the Local Government Official Information and Meetings Act
(LGOIMA) 1987.

This letter is to advise that we have extended the time limit to respond to your request to 7 September
2020 under section 14(1) of the LGOIMA. This is due to the large quantity of official information involved
in meeting the request, and in collating it.

You have the right to make a complaint to the Ombudsman under section 27(3) of the LGOIMA about this
timeframe extension. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602. The postal address for the Office of the
Ombudsman is PO Box 10152, Wellington 6143.

If you wish to discuss any aspect of your request with us, including this decision, please feel free to
contact Stephen Woolley, via email: stephen.woolley@poriruacity.govt.nz, or phone 04 237 1416.

Nga mihi
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Wendy Walker
Chief Executive
Kaiwhakahaere Matua
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